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Pattullo Gas Line Replacement
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The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure is replacing the
Pattullo Bridge, which supports our existing natural gas line over
the Fraser River. We need to replace this gas line before the bridge is
decommissioned. We're proposing six kilometres of new gas line in
Burnaby, to connect to our system in New Westminster.
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We're in the early project planning stages, including engaging with
the community, to support an application to our regulator, the
British Columbia Utilities Commission. If approved, we expect the
majority of construction will take place in 2022.

The Pattullo Gas Line Replacement project will ensure we can
continue to deliver natural gas to the more than 35,000 local homes
and businesses that rely on it every day.

That’s energy at work.

Visit talkingenergy.ca/pattullogasline to learn more.

Call us 604-576-7208
Email us pattullogasline@fortisbc.com
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